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Rationale for Pride Center Administrative Specialist III

The Admin Specialist III position inside the Pride Center supports the Pride Center program by 
overseeing the SEAP budget, creating purchase requisitions for supply ordering and other 
expenditures, creating and facilitating student programming, supporting in-house and embedded 
Pride Center staff such as our therapeutic counselor and academic counselor by promoting services 
and scheduling appointments, organizing Pride Center events like workshops and the annual 
Lavender Graduation, connecting Pride Center students to on- and off- campus resources, 
coordinating the hiring, scheduling, and time keeping of Pride Center temporary employees, 
organizing campus outreach campaigns, supporting the Program Coordinator with meetings and 
presentations, updating the Pride Center website, and managing all Pride Center social media 
accounts.  Without the Admin Specialist III, the Pride Center would not be able to offer services at 
our current level.   

During a typical full-term semester, the Pride Center serves more than 300 students. The Center has 
recently expanded into a larger space to accommodate more students within the Center. The Pride 
Center program is integral in campus equity efforts as we not only provide a safe space for students 
on campus and enriching programming, but we also advocate for students in programs and 
departments across campus and act as a teaching resource for the entire campus community to 
promote a safer and more inclusive experience for the LGBTQ+ community at Mt. SAC. 

Staffing the Center is critical to serving the Mt. SAC LGBTQ+ students.  Newly renovated and 
expanded space has opened this fall, which allows the center to serve more students.  The Pride 
Center indirectly supports the SCFF through success and retention programming in the Center.  In 
spring 2021, 25 students participated in the Lavender Graduation ceremony, compared to four 
students in the first year the Pride Center was open. 










